Administration Building

7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282

February 23,2024

Maureen Gesing Communicated via email to: megesingl7 @gmail.com

Dear Ms. Gesing:
This letter is in response to your email received in my office on February 23, 2024 clarifying the original

response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my office on February
14, 2024.

REQUEST: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: As mentioned in Dr. Condon’s email, I would like to know
the cost incurred by District 90 for legal advisement for investigation of my complaint.”

RESPONSE: The legal fees that were incurred by the District for legal advisement in investigating your
complaint are $7,731.25.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition



From: M E Gesing megesing17@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Freedom of Information Act Response
Date: February 23, 2024 at 6:01 AM
To: Tracy Gutierrez gutierrezt@district90.org

Hi,
As mentioned in Dr. Condon's email, I would like to know the cost incurred by District 90 for legal advisement for investigation of my
complaint.

Maureen Gesing

On Wed, Feb 21, 2024 at 10:10AM Tracy Gutierrez <gutierrezt@district90.org> wrote:
Dear Ms. Gesing,

Attached, please find the response to your Freedom of Information Act Request received in our office on February 14, 2024.

Thank you.

Tracy Gutierrez

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
River Forest Public Schools District 90
gutierrezt@district90.org

708-771-8282




